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Recommendation from Faculty Personnel 
May 17, 1 g88 

(Received May 24, 1988) 
Recommendat1on # 1 

Moved, seconded and passed to seek a 3 to 4 hour release time 
for the Faculty Personnel Committee chair, based on the fact it 
is an exceeding difficult, tirne-consurninq task. . -

Faculty Senate President: 

Approved --::6\\JJ:f\w;:: ~.uJso_) Date_'.-\_\.,,_.~......,\_,,,_'t_.,,,.$ __ 
C \'.) ' \ 

Disapprove'-"--_________ oate _______ _ 

~:;r:~~~;[~ 
Disapproved _________ Oate _______ _ 

Background: After the election of officers, Dr. Sawrey 
noted that the FPC Chair was an exceedingly difficult, time­
consuming job. He spoke from many years' experience on the 
FPC, two of which he served as chair. He also cited the 
inordinate amount of time spent on committee work by Dr. 
Plumley and Prof. Chezik. There is certainly little ques­
tion that the FPC is an extraordinarily active committee. 

Dr. Sawrey moved that we seek release time for the FPC 
Chair. The motion was seconded by Prof. Tackett and passed 
unanimously. 
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